
Mayor Jean Quan Invites you to Welcome 
Anthony Finnell to the Oakland CPRB 

 

Police Accountability: Be a Part of the Conversation! 
 

 

After an extensive search process, Mayor Quan and the City of Oakland are excited to 
welcome Anthony Finnell as the new Executive Director of the Citizens Police Review Board 
(CPRB). We invite all Oaklanders to meet Mr. Finnell and learn more about their rights under 
the CPRB.  

 

Who is Anthony Finnell? 
 

 Mr. Finnelle has worked nationally to improve 
community/police relations. 

 As a Sergeant for the Indianapolis Metropolitan 
Police Department (IMPD) he introduced and 
implemented the O.K. Program.  

 He most recently served as the Supervising 
Investigator for the Independent Police Review 
Authority in Chicago. 

 Mr. Finnell is committed to improving relations 
between all Oaklanders and the police force. 

 

 
What is the Citizens Police Review 
Board (CPRB)? 

 

 The CPRB is dedicated to ensuring that Oakland 
has a professional police department whose 
members behave with integrity and justice.  

 The CPRB investigates and reviews complaints about Oakland police officer conduct.  

 The board strives to improve police services for all citizens of Oakland, 
regardless of socio-economic status, race, ethnicity, or citizenship status. 

 
 

Why should I come? 
 

 A City of Oakland survey indicated that the vast majority of negative interactions with 
the Oakland Police Department are never formally reported. 

 Learn about the CPRB and how they can help you. It is your right as an Oakland citizen 
to ensure that your voice is heard! 

 At the event we will have CPRB staff available to answer questions and help you 
file reports with the CPRB. 

Join us! 
Thursday, August 21 

Allen Temple  
Baptist Church 

8501 International 
5:00pm to 7:00pm 

 
 


